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HB 2513 is built upon the core values essential to the success of Measure 110, 

ensuring timely, efficient, transparent, and accountable funding. It supports our most 

vulnerable communities, acknowledging the disproportionate impact of addiction and 

lack of services on Oregon's Black and brown families. By maintaining and 

expanding culturally sound local services, we can address these disparities and build 

stronger communities. 

 

I encourage the committee to support HB 2513, which will enhance the effectiveness, 

transparency, and accountability of Oregon Health Authority's administration of 

Measure 110. It will consolidate substance use hotlines, improve grant-making 

processes, and ensure the long-term viability of Measure 110 funding.  


